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Simply why do we want to make voting more difficult for Oregon constituents? There 

is zero evidence of voter fraud with mail in ballots. The hype that there is a problem, 

is a fear mongering talking point of the Republican party. Why are we messing with 

something that works. We, as Oregonians, need to take pride that it was the first in 

the nation for state wide mail in ballot voting. Here's my voice, one of many, that 

oppose this misguided legislation.  

 

In-Person voting is a sham for voter suppression. Why don't I get the day paid from 

work? Why isn't it a holiday? Why are there not enough voting stations? Look at other 

states, do we want this? Voting is the most important thing a single person can do to 

affect the organization of the government, and every year Republicans wants to 

make this harder and harder and harder to do. Is that democracy? NO! It is Fascism. 

Oppose this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eric 


